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The General Insurance Association of Japan (GIAJ) has released the number of 
accepted claims as of January 15 related to the 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake. 

 
1. The 2024 Noto Peninsula Earthquake（occurred on January 1, 

2024）（as of January 15, 2024） 

 
Prefectures Number of accepted claims 

Niigata Pref. 10,479 

Toyama Pref. 13,953 

Ishikawa Pref. 20,543 

Fukui Pref. 1,381 

Others 3,683 

Total 50,039 
 

Note1: The number of accepted claims includes the number of cases where 
insurance companies received requests for damage investigations, inquiries 
about insurance coverage, and requests for advice on policyholder contracts. 

Note2: The numbers represent the total combined figures for member companies of 
the General Insurance Association of Japan and the Foreign Non-Life 
Insurance Association of Japan, etc. 
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